
Dual
Enrollment

Information Meeting 

Attention Incoming Azusa High Freshmen:
Earn College Credit FREE!

Azusa Unified School District

Beginning the Summer of 2023, incoming freshmen students can take FREE college 
courses during the regular school day and during summer session. Students can 
earn high school graduation credits AND college credits. Students will even have the 
opportunity to earn an AA degree in Sociology!

•	 Free college courses during the regular school day and summer
•	 College credits fully transferable to CSUs, UCs, and more
•	 Space is limited 
•	 Must commit to summer 2023 courses

Tuesday, December 20, 2022
6:00 PM
Foothill Middle School MPR
Questions? Contact Frank Chang at fchang@azusa.org 


